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Information letter n°10-2006 
17 July 2006 Madam President, Mister President, 

 
1. World Championships of Turin 

 
a) Reminders  

1) Article m.25 : the participating federations which have not yet 
submitted the logos of their national clothing to the approval of the 
Executive Committee, must send them by electronic mail 
(info@fie.ch) before August 15, 2006. If not, the equipment of the 
fencer(s) will be declared non-conform. 

 
2) Article o.53 : the entries of athletes and teams are to be made via 

the FIE website, in accordance with the modes and deadlines laid 
down in the article o.53 of the Rules of the FIE. 

 
3) Entries of officials : the entries of officials are to be made via the 

FIE website in accordance with the modes and deadlines laid 
down in the document attached named “Entries to a 
competition”, also posted in the menu “Help” of the FIE web site 

 
4) In order to be authorised to participate in the World 

Championships, national federations must be up-to-date with their 
payments due to the FIE. 

 
5) The entry fees must be paid to the organiser, which can be 

contacted at the following address : escrime-torino2006.com. 
 

5) Accreditations : the company Ophardt-Team-Sportevent will be in 
charge of them. The photos of participating fencers and officials must 
be sent to Ophardt-Team-Sportevent before Friday 15 of September 
2006 to the following e-mail address : s.lange-derkum@t-online.de.  
 
- one file (photo) for each person 
- *jpg or *gif format. Word or PDF files or photo board will not be 

accepted. 
- maximum size of each photo : 100 ko. Zipped files accepted. 
- each file should mention the first name, the family name, the 

function of the person and the nationality (abbreviation): 
 

Example : firstname_FAMILYNAME_function_nationality.jpg 
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b) Officials 

Please find below the list of delegates to the Refereeing Commission, 
which was approved by the Executive Committee : 
 
 
Serge Plasterie FRA Head Delegate to the Refereeing 

Commission  
Claus Janka GER Delegate to the Refereeing 

Commission 
Mohamed El Motawakel EGY Delegate to the Refereeing 

Commission 
Chang Gon Kim KOR Delegate to the Refereeing 

Commission 
 
 

2. Refereeing examinations 
The following was proposed at the meeting of the Refereeing 
Commission, which was held in Hammamet on 8 and 9 July 2006 : 

 
a) From 2007, the refereeing examinations (1 per year and per zone) 
will exclusively take place before the Zonal Championships ; 
 
b) The number of candidates will be determined according to 
candidatures but only 12 candidates per day will sit for the 
examination. 

 
c) The candidates to the examinations are selected by the FIE, on the 
basis of one candidate per country and per weapon, among the list of 
candidates published on the FIE Internet website, menu 
« Refereeing ». 
 
This list includes the names of candidates, for which : 
- the national federation sent to the FIE the form of candidature duly 

filled in ; 
- the examination fee was paid. 

 
d) The results of the refereeing examinations are submitted to the 
approval of the Refereeing Commission. 
 

 
 
 

René Roch 
President 

 

 


